
 

16 September 2016 

Pupil Information 
Attached to the newsletter is the information we hold in school 
for your child. Can you please check this  
information, amending where necessary, and sign the form 
and return to school on Monday morning.  
Thank you. 

Bonus Ball 
The ‘Friends’ raise money by having a weekly bonus ball. Bonus balls cost £1.00 
per week and we have the following numbers free: 

5-50-51-52-54-56-58 
The winning bonus ball (as drawn in the Saturday night lotto draw) will win £30.00. 
If you would like a number please see Mrs Hall. 

Happy Friday to all of you. I’m sure you’ll agree that the first 2 weeks of term have flown by. It’s 
been fantastic to see all of you back in school and to have caught up with so many of you. School 
has had a few changes over the Summer holidays and the children have come back with a great 
enthusiasm towards learning. It’s wonderful to welcome back all of our parents from last year and 
it’s a joy to see our new parents.  
Our whole school topic of 20 things to do before half term is well underway and it’s great to be 
ticking off some of the activities. If you would like to share any of the activities with school please 
do as we have a display board which is set aside for our topic.  
The Reception and Year 1 class have made great use of the new outside area and have been very 
busy with their range of afternoon activities. The Year 2/3 class come up with some excellent uses 
of a stick whilst the Year 4,5 and 6 class made some fantastic art inspire by Andy Goldsworthy.  
 
Certificates last week were awarded to 
All of Reception for an introduction to school and good behaviour  
Macey Nawrockyj,Lydia Telford and Lucy Robinsonfor their behaviour. 
 
Mindset certificates this week were awarded to Liam Weaver, Bridie Dustin, Casey Bell , Amelia 
Brown and Katie Thompson 
 
Next week the certificates will be awarded to children for their presentation; for either improve-
ment or ongoing excellent presentation. 



Dates for your Diaries 
23rd September Jeans for Genes day 

29th September Individual school photos 
10th October Prize Bingo 6.00 pm 

 
After School Clubs 

Brazilian Jiu Jitsu Wednesday 3.45—4.45 pm  

September Prize Bingo 
We raised £54.00 for the Friends Association. Thank you to the people who  
supported this event. 

Water Bottles 
Please can all children remember to 
bring a water bottle into school every 
day. 

Earrings 
If your son or daughter has pierced ears 
please can you remove their earrings  
before they come to school on the days 
they have PE or when they are going 
swimming. 

Jeans for Genes Friday 23rd September 
Children may come to school in jeans or wear blue for the day. Chil-
dren will be fined £1.00 for not wearing their correct school uniform.  
All monies raised will go to this worthwhile cause.  
Please support. 

Dropping off at School 
Please can we ask you NOT to park on the yellow zig zags outside school, when 
dropping off and picking up your children. Thank you. 

Wednesday 21st September  
The junior children will be going on a walk to the woods on Wednesday afternoon to 
pick blackberries. Please send your children in with a change of clothing and  
sensible footwear, so they can change in the afternoon. 

The Friends Association 
The Friends will hold monthly meetings on the 1st Tuesday of every month. If you 
would like to attend a meeting and are worried about child care, please bring your 
child to school where they will be supervised during a Friends meeting. 


